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1c. Email for Account Manager to send to Plan Administrator to send to Plan Member 
____________________________________________________________

Email Subject: New PIN requirement for Manulife’s website and Integrated Voice Response system
Effective March 14, 2010, Manulife will introduce a new requirement concerning the Personal Identification Number (PIN) you use to access your account at www.manulife.ca/GRO and the Integrated Voice Response (IVR) system. This will enhance the security of your personal information and provide you with added protection against fraudulent activity. 
Beginning this date, if you have a four digit PIN, you will need to create a new PIN that is between 8-12 digits in length. If your PIN is between 6-8 digits in length, you are not affected by this change and will not need to create a new PIN.
If you would like to create a new PIN now, or if you do not have a PIN and would like to obtain one, please contact Manulife at 1-888-727-7766.  Please have your customer number – available on your account statement – when you call.
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Regards,

(name)

Plan Administrator
